C86 COMMUNICATION COUNCIL – October 20, 2021 CW (Clsd) - Report No. 47, Item 3

From: <u>Clerks@vaughan.ca</u>
To: <u>Adelina Bellisario</u>

Subject: FW: [External] Reject the 4101 Rutherford Rd Development

Date: October-13-21 11:11:10 AM

From: ANTONIO GIORGI

Sent: Wednesday, October 13, 2021 8:50 AM

To: Rosanna DeFrancesca < Rosanna. DeFrancesca @vaughan.ca>; Maurizio Bevilacqua

- <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Mario Ferri <Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>; Gino Rosati
- <Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>; Linda Jackson <Linda.Jackson@vaughan.ca>; Marilyn lafrate
- <Marilyn.lafrate@vaughan.ca>; Tony Carella <Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>; Sandra Yeung Racco
- < Sandra. Racco@vaughan.ca>; Alan Shefman < Alan. Shefman@vaughan.ca>; Clerks@vaughan.ca;

info@westondownsra.ca

Subject: [External] Reject the 4101 Rutherford Rd Development

Good Morning councilors,

It is my understanding that you are meeting today to discuss this development. I am asking that you uphold your commitment and reject this development application of 7 stories and 139 units.

We have already many, many plans in Vaughan, where high rise residential buildings are in the process of being built, like in the area of Jane and Highway 7 (a more appropriate area) If this development is approved it will open the door for further developments in similar scenarios, like Astonia Blvd. We need to send out a message that this types of developments are not welcomed here. We want Vaughan to be developed properly. Many mistakes have already been made let's not make more. The traffic on Rutherford Road is already an issue and let's not talk about Velmar Dr., adding these types of development will put a further unnecessary strain.

This is the time we need you help to stand with us and show us that you truly represent the people.

Thank you

Tony Giorgi